

Dear NICA Coaches and Athletes -

As most of you are aware, the bike industry has taken a hard hit in the last 18 months due to the increased popularity of cycling during the Stay at Home orders.

Because of industry wide Covid related supply chain shortages, Pivot is suspending its NICA discount until we can get caught up with our current orders.

Pivot will reassess the situation in spring 2022 and let you know when we know more.

Train Hard and Keep the Rubber Side Down, Lisa

Pivot Cycles ACA/NICA Support & Events Lisa@Pivotcycles.com